
      
 

Summer Raffle – 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer         17 June 2024 

 

It’s that time of year! We have lots of fantastic prizes to be won. All proceeds will go to school funds 

which will help to subsidise lovely activities for your children. 

 

Please find attached two strips of raffle tickets which are £1.00 per strip.  Please return one half of 

the raffle tickets with your name written on the reverse of every individual ticket, together with 

your money in the money bag provided.  The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 17 July 2024.  

 

Due to sell by dates and the summer holidays, if a ticket is drawn without any name on it, another 

ticket will be drawn.  Further raffle tickets are available if required – please message the school 

office and these will be sent home with your child. 

 

 

                         Good luck and thank you for your continued support. 
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